
Reading Newsletter  

July 2024 English lead: Mrs S Potter 
 School Reading Champions 

Our Reading Champions attended 

their summer meeting with other 

primary schools in Tameside      

recently at an event held at    

Dukinfield Town Hall. We are proud 

of their achievements this year and 

thank them for their support with 

reading at St Anne’s. 

Summer Reading  

Fun reading activities during the 

summer holidays: 

• Summer Reading Challenge– 

Marvellous Makers 

• Create your own mini-book 

• Tameside Borrow Box (free 

online books to loan) 

• Visit a library 

• Book scavenger hunt 

• Read a book and change the 

ending 

• Prepare a set of reading rules 

• Read a book and create a com-

ic of the storyline 

• Create a book cover/ blurb 

Have fun with reading. Books are a 

gift you can open up again and 

again. 


